
From: DoNotReply@payroll.doa.virginia.gov <DoNotReply@payroll.doa.virginia.gov>  
Sent: Tuesday, November 22, 2022 3:23 PM 
To: Payroll@doa.virginia.gov 
Subject: SM Confirmation NODLP 
 
 
*** Please do not respond directly to this e-mail. The originating e-mail account is not monitored. ***  

The 1pm calc is still running so the 4 pm spot upload and calc has been cancelled.  However, as a 
result of the ongoing issues, the confirmation for semi-monthly and monthly payrolls originally 
scheduled for tomorrow at noon has been postponed to Monday, 11/28, at noon.  We will run a 
spot upload and calc tomorrow morning at 9 am and the final spot upload and calc will be run at 
noon. 
 
Thank you for your patience. 
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